
From: Greg Best [gbconsulting@kc.rr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2009 5:17 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA FOR KFPB 
HI Mohammad, 
 
I was able to speak with my client regarding the STA request for KFPB. It turns out there are site 
related problems where the STA on file is requested so what he would like to do is to request a 
different STA at the location indicated in the analog displacement application 20080801AMB 
which has received its CP . This will be an STA for digital operation. It will use the same antenna 
as the analog CP. Before he files a new STA requesting the different location, though, we 
discussed the issue of Mexican coordination and have a suggestion.  The suggestion is to seek a 
power level that replicates the coverage area that the analog CP provides.  This is put forth in 
recognition of the fact that Mexico has already agreed with the analog CP.  As long as the digital 
contour does not exceed the analog contour, no interference should exist, (it should actually be 
less because of the noise-like signal properties of DTV versus the carriers associated with an 
analog signal).  So the hope is that the FCC could grant a digital STA for the equivalent coverage 
area (since the same antenna pattern is being used) of the analog CP already granted without 
going through Mexican coordination. 
 
Please let me know if this is an acceptable solution and I will get a new STA filed for the correct 
new location and power level.  If it is not acceptable can you please tell me why or what might be 
done in order make it acceptable. 
  
Regards,  
Greg 
  
Greg Best, PE 
Greg Best Consulting, Inc. 
9223 N. Manning Avenue 
Kansas City, MO 64157 
816-792-2913 
 


